
August 26, 2014

Peoria City Council
c/o Ross Black
419 Fulton St.
Peoria, IL 61602

Mr. Black:

Please accept this as the Chillicothe Park District's formal request for balance of funds 
from the Recreation Fund collected for the Chillicothe Park District.  The last recorded 
balance was $45,108.

Once received the Chillicothe Park District will be able to move forward with Phase II of 
development of Stone Water Park located off of Granite St. in Dunlap, IL.  Phase III and 
Phase IV of park development will continue as development in the subdivision allows.

Thank you for your consideration,

Kevin Yates
Director Parks and Recreation
Chillicothe Park District
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